
Doug Tulino Appointed to Serve as Deputy Postmaster General 

 

On May 12, 2021, Postmaster General Louis DeJoy appointed longtime Vice President 

of Labor Relations and Chief Human Resources Officer and Executive Vice President, 

Doug Tulino, to serve as Deputy Postmaster General. Mr. Tulino will continue to serve 

as the Postal Service’s Chief Human Resources Officer in his new role. 

We applaud the appointment of Mr. Tulino, who has been a fixture in the collective 

bargaining process for many years and was instrumental in brokering the deal that led 

to the 2018-2021 National Agreement that the membership ratified by a wide margin. 

The most important jobs at Postal Service Headquarters need to be filled by individuals 

who are deeply committed to the institution and the almost 650,000 employees 

dedicated to its success. We credit the Postmaster General for selecting the best 

person to fill this important role. In Mr. Tulino, the Postmaster General will have a 

trusted advisor who has and continues to be committed to Postal employees and 

especially to the rural craft and the unique issues we face. He understands rural carriers 

and has partnered with us on a host of critical issues over the years. 

There is more work for us to do and we look forward to working with Mr. Tulino in his 

new role and wish him the best. 

Ronnie Stutts 

President 

National Rural Letter Carriers' Association 

 


